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Dear Mr. Todd,

I am writing you to recommend Lieutenant Herb Glidewell for the
position of captain. I have never met a man that is so
dedicated and hard working as Lieutenant Glidewell. As a
community advocate I have had the pleasure to interact with
Lieutenant Glidewell with the many events that go on throughout
the district and I give him credit for being a hands on person
that want to get involved with the community and cares about
the people. Lieutenant Glidewell takes the time to talk with
the community and really listens to what everyone has to say.
He shows up for meetings and events and because of his
involvement you can see that people seek out Lieutenant
Glidewell as they feel very comfortable speaking with him
including myself.

I have also seen Lieutenant Glidewell interact with his
officers and I have never seen anything but totally respect
from all of the officers that report to Lieutenant Glidewell.
With his ability to work with the officers and the community
can only make Lieutenant a prime candidate for the captain's
position a win win for the Milwaukee Police Department and the
community.

Warm Regards,
Connie Wilson

Chairperson of the Garden District Neighborhood Association
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